
A few of our children from Year 4 and 5 have 
participated in a sports event at Burscough Sports Hall 

on Monday 21st January. 

They participated in certain activities such as relay races, 
triple jump, long jump, soft javelin and other fun races 
against other schools in the local area. They had lots of 
fun and the challenges were exciting but slightly tricky. 

There were twelve schools in the whole sports event and 
all of them were against each other. They all tried very 

hard and used all their strength. It lasted from the start 
of the afternoon (1:00) to the end of the academic day 

(3:30). 

By Amy and Ellie-May 

 
 


